
 

 

14th June 2023 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

RE: End of Year 11 Arrangements 
 
I would like to inform you of the arrangements for the remainder of the exam series this week and next. 
 

Thursday 15th June: There is no exam on this day and, therefore, students will have physics and geography revision 
and will leave school at 2:30 pm. 
 

Friday 16th June: All students will sit their physics exam, which starts at 9 am. Any student who does not study 
geography or DT will leave after their physics exam.  
 

• Geography: students will have revision after their physics exam to prepare them for their exam, which 
starts at 1:15 pm. 

• Design and Technology: DT students will have revision after their physics exam to help them prepare for 
their exam on Monday 19th June. DT students will leave school at 3 pm.  

 

Monday 19th June: The Design Technology exam starts at 9 am. Students will leave after their exam has finished. 
 

• Dance: Students will have revision from 8:50 am until 12:25 pm to help them prepare for their exam on 
Tuesday 20th June. Students will be able to leave after their revision. 

• Hospitality: Students re-sitting their hospitality exam will have revision from 10:45 am until 12:25 pm. 
Students will be able to leave after their revision. 

 

Tuesday 20th June: The dance exam starts at 9 am. Students will leave after their exam has finished. 
 

• Hospitality: Students re-sitting their hospitality exam will have revision from 8:50 am until 12:25 pm. 
Students will be able to leave after their revision. 

 
Wednesday 21st June: The Hospitality exam starts at 9 am. Students will leave after their exam has finished. 
 

• Polish: The exam starts at 9 am. Students will leave after their exam has finished. 

• Panjabi: The exam starts at 9 am. Students will leave after their exam has finished. 
 

Students will have the opportunity to return their locker keys on Thursday 15th June or after their physics exam on 
Friday 16th June. If your child has finished with their revision guides and no longer needs them for their future 
studies, we would appreciate it if they returned them, so we can recycle them and use them for future year groups. 
Thank you for your support throughout the year. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

Mr S Dix  
Head of Year 11 


